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A letter from the desk of Administration 

 

 

 

Resident of the month  

 

Peak Performer of the month 

 

 

       

 Ariana Robinson is our Peak Performer for September  

Ariana was born and raised in Buffalo. After attending Buffalo schools, she 

worked in a meat market for 18 years. The light of her life is her son who is 

three years old. Some of Ariana’s favorite activities are music, TV watching, 

and of course, spending time with her son. Ariana has been Brompton’s     

receptionist for a year now and she enjoys helping the residents when needed 

and being with the staff.                                                                       

Congratulations Ariana for being selected as our peak performer for          

September.  

                                 Congratulations! 

 

Lesley Holmes is our Resident of the Month for September 
 
 

Lesley was born and raised in Manchester, England. She grew up with two sis-

ters and had a government job with the telephone company. Eventually Lesley 

came to the United States after marrying her husband. Her husband was her 

next door neighbor in England. They lived in Lakeview NY. They had one son 

and have a granddaughter. Some of Lesley’s favorite activities are reading, 

knitting, gardening, trivia games, and crossword puzzles. She also volunteered 

for her church and traveled with her son’s hockey team.    
 

                                                                          Congratulations!                                                                                                                               

 

Greetings to All -  

 

I hope everyone enjoyed the outdoor luau last month in the courtyard.  There were a few diehard families and residents who stayed and 

listed to the band until the end! Kudos again to the staff and managers who organized, worked, and cleaned up the event – it couldn’t have 

been done without you!  

We are excited to announce a management change here at Brompton Heights!  Tamara Robinson, current Assistant Director of Patient 

Care, has accepted the Director of Patient Care position.  Tamara’s experience and passion will continue to have positive effects on the care 

provided in our facility.  Please help me congratulate Tamara in her new role!     

 

Go Bills!  

 

Brian Reader 

Administrator 



Fun Times 

Residents 
 

Louis Donovan                                9/3 

Aurelius Pacer                                9/4 

Maurice Ackerman                        9/13 

Herman Wood                                 9/20 

Frank Lovoullo                              9/23 

 

 

 

News You Can Use 

Happy Birthday to everyone born in September 

Co-Workers 

 
Aliah Ramadan                        9/13 

Anthony Shaver                       9/15 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Don’t Forget the courtyard is now open. 

 

• Ice cream parlor is now OPEN on  Mondays through Sunday,  2:15 - 3pm. 

 

• Morning exercise at 10am in the rec room is a great way to start your day! 

 

• Come join us for Grandparents Day, music with Scott Celani at 1:30pm and visit the ice  

cream parlor for a treat. 

 

Donations of magazines are greatly appreciated! 

 



 

Management Team 

 
Administrator 

Brian Reader 

Breader@bromptonheights.com 

  
 

Business Office Manager 

Joe Raimondo 

Jraimondo@bromptonheights.com 

 
 

Director of Personal Care 

 
 

Asst. Director of Personal Care 

Tamara Robinson 

Trobinson@bromptonheights.com 

 
 

Case Manager 

Carol Poole 

Cpoole@bromptonheights.com 

 
Recreation 

Recreation@bromptonheights.com 

 

 

Sales & Marketing Director 

Amy Smith 

ASmith@bromptonheights.com 

 

 

Culinary Director 

Mark Graham 

Mgraham@bromptonheights.com 

 

 

 

Maintenance Director 

John Szymkowiak 

Jszymkowiak@bromptonheights.com 

 
 

 

Housekeeping/Laundry  

Brandon Betances 

bbetances@bromptonheights.com 
 


